



“Religion that God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this: to look after 
orphans and widows in their distress and to keep oneself from being polluted by the 

world.” - James 1:27


	 This Christmas season, (Insert name of church or school) has the wonderful 
opportunity to reach out to children in distressing circumstances - some of whom have 
never heard the Truth of Christmas.


	 SOAR International Ministries helps to reach these orphans and other needy 
children in Russia, Abkhazia, Moldova & Ukraine through the Stuff A Stocking Christmas 
project. This project is bringing hearts to our Savior, Jesus Christ with the Gospel 
message which is shared with every stocking.


	 Become a part of the Stuff A Stocking project: You can sponsor a Christmas 
stocking and Bible for a child, write a personal letter, and pray for those touched by the 
project.


	 These gifts will be personally delivered during the Russian Christmas season in 
January 2024.


	 Please visit the Stuff A Stocking display to get more information on how you can 
be involved. You can also visit SOAR’s website (www.soarinternational.org) or call their 
office at 1-888-388-7627.


Partner with us as we reach one child at a time for eternity!

info@soarinternational.org 1-888-388-7627

This Church or School Announcement is located on the attached USB Flash Drive 
and you can customize it to fit your needs. 
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